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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I will be running some writing booster sessions on Tuesdays after school from 3:15 – 
4:20pm every week in Term 4, starting on Tuesday 28th February. These are for invited 
Year 5 children, who are currently not ‘on track’ to meet the ‘Expected’ level of writing 
by the end of the year. The writing will be centred around the children’s interests and 
will be a fun, lively way to practice improve their writing skills.  
 
In order to keep children focussed and motivated after the school day, a drink and 
biscuits will be provided. Please fill in the slip below to indicate whether or not your 
child will be attending. 
 
Thank you for supporting your child’s learning in this way. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Mercanton 
 
Middle Leader 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Term 4 

After School Writing Booster Sessions 
 
 
Child’s name: _________________________________ 
 
Class: _______________________________________ 
 
My child will/will not be attending the writing booster session: 
_____________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to walk home by themselves after the session.  YES   NO 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________________ 


